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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Would you like to participate in a convention and seminar where
the hottest issues affecting administrative law will be the focus?
Do you with other hearing officers and administrative law judges want
to meet together in the center of the country surrounded by exciting
cultural opportunities to explore? If "yes" is your answer, then you
need to come to Kansas City.

It is my great pleasure to invite all members of the National
Association of Administrative Law Judges and all non-members who wish
to participate to attend the convention and seminar of our
association in Kansas City, Missouri, October 17-20, 1990. This
issue of our Journal is the first official notification of this
stimulating convention.

There are many important issues to be discussed at this
convention and seminar. The seminar will be strong academically,
and there also will be opportunities for making new and renewing old
friendships. There will be levity as well as gravity. Come to
Kansas City to learn something new as well as to contribute some of
that which you have learned from your own special perspective as an
administrative law judge or from your involvement in the
administrative hearing process.

Barbara Lundin Kovarovic, President

Hon. Barbara Kovarovic,
President, NAALJ
New Orleans, 1989
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